Jean J. Suh.
K271CS, Everett, Washington
102.1 MHz

Text
K271CS

On September 30, 2021, Jean J. Suh, licensee of K271CS, 102.1 MHz, Everett, Washington, filed an application with the Federal Communications Commission for renewal of its license.  Members of the public wishing to view this application or obtain information about how to file comments and petitions on the application can visit 
https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/secure/tv/applicationAuthorizationSummary.html?purposeCode=REN&rsCode=FX&pageCode=app&frn=0019721638&appKey=25076f917620901c01762484ccdc0847
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